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New Life recently held its fi rst two baptisms in the pond! 
What a blessing to witness lives transformed and 
committed to the Lord. It was a beautiful day, so many 
people came out to celebrate with us. 

We serve a God who redeems our life from the pit and 
crowns us with lovingkindness and compassion (Psalm 
130:4). When a life changes, that life has the potential to 
impact change in others. There is a new perspective on life, 
a kingdom perspective, that we are no longer our own but 
have been bought with a price and so now strive to glorify 
God in all we do and say.

Thank You for being a part of our team through your prayers, support, and encouragement. It is such a 
blessing to be a part of God’s kingdom work, knowing that lives are being saved from the devastating 
aff ects of addiction through the power of God’s love and truth. People can be set free, we serve a God who 
is more than able to break through the darkness, as 2 Timothy 1:7 says, “for God gave us a spirit not of fear 
but of power and love and self-control.” 
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“For all of you 
who were baptized 
into Christ have 

clothed 
yourselves 

with Christ.”
Galatians 3:27

“But you Lord saved me from 
the pits of hell and brought 
me into your loving arms and 
I give you my life. I want to 
fully surrender to you.”
~ Brook

“But most importantly I’d 
like to thank the Lord Jesus 
Christ for saving me from 
myself, for redeeming my 
life from the darkness, for 
cleansing my soul. Thank 
you for teaching me how to 
abide in you Lord.” 
~Brianna
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Serving in Community

For even the Son of Man did not come to be served, but to serve, 
and to give His life as a ransom for many. ~ Mark 10:45

Community and serving was a theme in the ladies recent insights. They have had the opportunity to serve 
in a number of communities. From planting trees for Quinte Conservation, serving at the Friendship BBQ, 
working on the Maranatha gardens, decorating for VBS at Hastings Park and preparing and serving lunches 
at New Life for a number of diff erent functions, they have been blessed through serving others. 

We’ve also experienced the generous hospitality of others, we had a 
beautiful day on July 1st kayaking, canoing and fellowshipping with some 
local church friends. For anyone who has been lost in the darkness of 
addiction, isolated and alone, to be present and enjoying the beauty of God’s 
creation and fellowship with others is a wonderful thing. 

We invite you to consider becoming a Monthly Partner. We are now in 
operation with a full program and staff  team, increasing our monthly 
expenses. Please see response slip for details to learn how you can partner 
with us.

Again, thank you for being part of what makes New Life Women’s Home 
possible. Our dorm is now complete and we have space to help more 
women. Please pray for those caught up in addiction that they would seek 
help. For some, it is hard to believe that life can be any diff erent but we are 
witness to the fact that lives can change and be set free. There is hope!

Have a wonderful summer season with family and friends.
Blessings,


